Jordan Township Board Meeting
February 27 2017

Meeting called to order at 7:02 P.M.

Pledge of Allegiance

Prsent: Tim Morris, Donna Theibert, Patty Nemecek, Steven Houtman, Kevin King

Motion: Made by King second by Houtman all in favor to accept the previous minutes.

Treasurer’s report given

Bills that were paid acknowledged

Motion: Made by Houtman second by Nemecek to pay bills.  This will include mileage checks to P Nemecek, H Theibert, and D Theibert.  At this time the board made a Motion that all mileage requests will be calculated by Rand McNally mileage program.  Morris made the motion second by Nemecek all were in favor.

Jim Keller let the board know about the upcoming BOR meetings.

There was no report from the Sheriff

Dawn Lavanway distributed a handout for everyonel.  She reported on the bridge and answered questions.  

Old Business:
· No old business

New Business:
· King reported on the sign.  He has bids for two different sizes.  He will get these finalized and return the information

· King reported about the fire budget that was sent out from the East Jordan Fire Department.

· The budget was handed out with a few changes made it will be brought back to the budget meeting next month to be approved.

· Theibert reported to the board about information received on the new voting machines.  She will bring back more information as received.  There is a meeting on these April 25.

· Next month there will be a publication in the paper for the annual meeting to start at 7:00P.M. immediately followed by the budget meeting, then the monthly meeting, with a meeting about the voting inspectors.

Public comment:

 Brian Meads asked about having information by the commissioner put on the web site.  Dawn is willing to do this.

Adjourn: 8:22 P.M.

Tim Morris Supervisor                                                                                                              Donna Theibert Clerk
